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The farmers 

out west of 

town are      

awesome to    

the Mission. They 

provide us with meat, vegetables, and just 

about anything else imaginable. They        

encourage the churches they attend to get 

together and support TGRM as well. They’re 

just awesome, sincere folks!  

In June, I was invited to “Breakfast On The 

Farm” where I spoke to the people that      

attended about the Mission and how “Breakfast 

On The Farm” helps feed those who come 

through the doors of the TGRM facilities on a 

daily basis. Not only did I get the opportunity to 

share about our partnership with “non-farmers” 

and encourage the farmers, I was also given all 

the leftovers: several pounds of pancake mix, 

several cases of sausage, butter, salt & pepper, 

yogurt, and ice cream to boot! These items   

 

 

  

 

 

 

    

          

 

 

will go a long 

way to feeding   

people at the   

Mission. Breakfast is 

good any time of the 

day and they love it! I want to thank all the 

farmers and businesses that helped provide all 

the food items we picked up. What a blessing! 

Without your support, there would be thousands  

of people that go hungry. We appreciate all who 

give more than you could ever know. 

Another thing we need to do is ask for your prayers 

for these farmers. Many have not been able to plant 

(sow) because of the excessive rain. Without   

planting there is no harvest and many farmers suffer, 

which in turn, causes others to suffer. It’s the same 

at the Mission. If we don’t sow the seed of the 

Gospel, there cannot be a harvest of souls. As a 

result of the people who come and sow the Word 

generously, I am excited to tell you that last month 

we had two new salvations and the month before 

we had seven. We believe we serve a BIG God 

who hears and answers our prayers. So please, 

join with me in prayer that God will hold off the 

rain long enough for the farmers to plant and do 

what is needed for a plentiful harvest.                 

2 Corinthians 9:6 says,  “Whoever sows sparingly 

will also reap sparingly, and whoever sows generously 

will also reap generously.” 

Thanks again for all you do!                                                                                                 

Tom 

Sowing Generously 



Ministry Needs 

Heartbeat - Toledo Gospel Rescue Mission 

Fun In The Sun 

Kitchen Needs 
Pancake Syrup 
Paper Plates 
Plastic Cups 
Napkins 
Kool-aid 
Lemonade 
Bottled Water 
Cooking Oil 
X Long Twin Sheets 
 

Rebekah’s Haven  
Pampers 
Baby Wipes 
Baby Wash 

Band Aids 
Feminine Hygiene  
Razors 
Shaving Cream 
Shampoo /Conditioner 
Body wash 
Rubbing Alcohol 
Peroxide 
Dish Soap 
Pine-sol 
Bleach 
Laundry Detergent 
Scrubbing Bubbles 
Tilex 
Sponges 

SOS pads 
Dust Pan 
Toilet Paper 
Paper Towels 
Trash Bags 
 

Mission Mall 
Tennis Shoes 
Steel Toe Shoes 
Socks 
Shorts 
Cleaning Supplies  
 

ORC Mini- Mall  
Children’s Clothing 
Men’s Work Boots 

As we move forward into the summer weather,         
Rebekah’s Haven is seeking volunteers that would like 
to spend time with our mothers & children doing       
outdoor activities. In the past, individuals and churches 
have treated our families to Zoo trips, Mudhens games, 
picnics, nature walks in the park, and even just a fun 
day in Rebekah's Haven’s yard hosting cookouts with 
outside games. We are open to any suggestions that 
you might come up with or enjoy yourself to help the 
kids enjoy the Summer weather. I know that our    
mothers would feel so blessed.  
I would like to take this chance to also say “Thank You” 
to those that regularly volunteer and help to keep the 
doors open for Rebekah's Haven. You’re so greatly   
appreciated, words simply cannot express how much of 
a blessing you are to us.  

God Bless,  

Jacque 

Golf For Hope 2019 
This year’s Golf for Hope 

is Saturday, September 

7th!  IS YOUR TEAM 

SIGNED UP??? Please 

contact the office at     

419-241-6579 to register 

your team, or go to 

https://tgrm.org/2019-golf-

for-hope  REMEMBER to 

take advantage of the 

$20 pre-pay discount 

you must be registered & 

paid before August 31st! 

See you on the green!! 
 

 

 

 

 

Please don’t forget to    

buy your tickets for the 

Rebekah’s Haven Benefit 

Spaghetti Dinner & Silent 

Auction July 13th being 

held at Heritage Church of 

God on Strayer Road in 

Maumee! Tickets are 

$12.50 for adults and $5 

for kids 3-10 years old. 

There will be guest     

speakers & a detailed   

update on the current 

status of the new         

Rebekah’s Haven facility! 

Seating is limited!  Don’t 

miss out on this amazing 

event!  

Call 419-241-6579 or 

419-698-3431 today to 

get your tickets! 

Clothes For Graduation 

June was a really busy month! There were a lot of 
young people who came into the Mission Mall looking 
for a nice outfit to wear to their high school            
graduation. Your gifts made a difference at a very   
important moment in their lives!  I’d like to give a    
special thanks to the Mission Mall volunteers who 
helped them piece together nice outfits to wear on 
their special day! Several of them came back and 

thanked us for the time and effort spent helping them. We were able to 
be a blessing, because of you, so thank you for helping us serve them.  

God Bless,  

John 

Outreach Honors Mini-Mall Volunteer  

While a big part of what we do at the Outreach 
Center is feed the lost & lonely, we also serve 
those in need through a free clothing giveaway 
held on the same Saturdays as the Mission Mall 
here at the ORC Mini-Mall. This month’s         
volunteer being recognized is Liz Davis! She has  
played a large part in making sure that this part 
of the ministry runs correctly ever since United 
Church of God (across the street) partnered to 
help us run it!  Liz has faithfully served those 
who need help to find the perfect item, she’s 
even lovingly referred to as “Grandma Liz” by 

some of the youngsters that come here! Ms. Liz was an easy choice & 
we rewarded her with a decorated hanger to symbolize all the love she 
puts into serving those in need! Do you have a heart to serve? There is 
much work to be done through the Mini-Mall & we would love for you 
to help! Please call John if you wish to volunteer at 419-241-6579! 

Thank you, 

John & Terri 

https://tgrm.org/2019-golf-for-hope
https://tgrm.org/2019-golf-for-hope

